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Teachers are in the thick of instruction as we push into spring break and gear up for our testing 
week (April 8–12). HUGE shoutout to the Tech Team (Jeff, Brian, Jaime, and Christian) for all 
of their help and support through the submission of Progress 1 grades. The grade passbacks are 
getting trickier and more time consuming, but the teachers really appreciate the efforts of the 
entire tech department to make it as easy as possible.  
 
Teachers want to see the entire budget spreadsheet with a breakdown of what is and is not 
approved. Is there somewhere teachers can access that spreadsheet?  
 
We are excited for Spring Break!  
  
 


